
 
Tuscaloosa Amateur Radio Club 

Minutes  
September 10th, 2018 

Meeting called to order​ by President Jeff Maxwell, KK4SXA  
Jeff invited members present to introduce themselves and give their call sign. 

 
Roll Call of Officers:  

√​President: Jeff Maxwell, KK4SXA  
√​Vice President: David Prestridge,KM4UGI 
√​Secretary / Treasurer: Michael Krueger, KI4OXX 
Repeater Trustee: Tommy Howell, KG4MPU 
√​Net Manager: Robert Workman, W9RLW 
 

Membership: Signed in on sign-in sheet. 
3 guest from the Technician class attended tonight's meeting. 

 
Old Business:   

none 
 
New Business:  

Stan Lee announced that the Hamfest meeting will be held at Mr Bill's Restaurant, 
Northport, AL, on October 23 at 6:30pm. All interested persons are invited to 
attend to help plan the event. 
Also Martin F Jue will be speaking at the Hamfest in one of the scheduled 
Forums. 
In addition there will be a Blood Drive on site at the Hamfest. 

 
Treasurer's Report:  

All accounts reconciled  
 
Repeater Trustee: 

Robby Workman reported that he and Tommy Howell have been in discussions over the 
selection of a replacement repeater for the 440.825 machine. Whether to go Digital or 
stay Analog. There is a lot of technology available that can be incorporated in a new 
purchase. 

 
Net Manager:  

Robby encouraged members to check into the Sunday Night Net and spread the word to 
other Hams to do likewise. 

 
Guest Speaker / Program for the evening: 

The Technician Class started tonight, Robby did an outstanding job and had some unique 
props to demonstrate the material covered. 5 classes remain, September 17th, 24th and 
October 1st, 8th, 15th at 6:00-7:00 pm in the Faucet Room. VE testing will be conducted 
after the October 15th session, 7:00-8:00pm in the Faucett Room. 
Stop by and see a Pro in action. 

√ ​Denotes attended the meeting 


